As members of BOMA Greater Los Angeles, we believe in more than
managing buildings—we believe in strengthening our community. In the
wake of devastating fires, many of our neighbors are still struggling to
rebuild their lives. We invite you to join us in this important effort to
provide much-needed support to those who need it most.

By coming together as a community, we can bring relief and hope to
families recovering from disaster. Your involvement will make a
meaningful difference and demonstrate the care and compassion that
define our city.

From now through Friday, February 7th, we encourage you to donate
items such as pet supplies, diapers, personal hygiene products, and more.
A donation box will be available in your building’s lobby or other central
location. Collected items will be sorted and distributed on Saturday,
February 15th, ensuring they reach those in need at the right time.

This is our chance to stand with our community during a time of great
need. Donate, spread the word, and help us make a powerful impact
together.
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